
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/7/2010 11:46:12 AM

'joyce.alfton@cpuc.ca.gov' (joyce.alfton@cpuc.ca.gov)
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 

I Redacted |_______ _________________________

To:

Cc:

Redacted Redacted

I Redacted 11 Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E Advice Letter 3129-G

Joyce,

We would like to have a conference call with you today regarding your request below (PG&E’s Advice 
Letter 3129-G). Please let me know if you are available before 2:30 pm today. Please call my cell at 

I Redacted I to confirm. I also left a voice message on your phone.

Thank you,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

From: Alfton, Joyce [mailto:joyce.alfton@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2010 10:43 AM
To: ]Redacted
Subject: PG&E Advice Letter 3129-G

PG&E filed AL 3129-G on June 24, 2010, requesting an effective date of July 1, 
2010. SPURR protested AL 3129-G on June 25, 2010 requesting that the refund be 
amortized over 12 months rather than 6 months and that action on the AL be 
expedited. PG&E replied to the protest pracedurally requesting that the full protest 
period be allowed.
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We are suspending PG&E AL 3129-G effective today, and request that PG&E 
suspend all refunds subject to this the Advice Letter until this issue is resolved.The full 
protest period will be allowed to July 14, 2010.

Please Inform us as to whether refunds under AL 3129-G have been started, and 
confirm that they are suspended effective today until resolution of this issue, thanks.

Joyce Alfton

Regulatory Analyst, Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415.703.2616
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